PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL
ANNOUNCEMENTS

Tuesday, October 10, 2023

Entrepreneurship — Pop-up Markets
=  One day only! Come visit the Fall Pop Up Market! Visit us at the bottom of the ramp at lunch, tomorrow,
October 11 and see what homemade gifts the Grade 11 Entrepreneurship class has to offer. Cash and card
accepted. See you there.

Hockey
= Boys Varsity Hockey tryouts have been postponed until further notice. Look for announcements with new
tryout dates in the future!!

Junior Boys Volleyball
= Please meet in Gym A/B after school to support the Senior Boys Team — there will be no practice tonight.

Guidance - University Fair
= Any grade 11’s who would like to attend the University Fair are asked to sign up in Guidance. Grade 11’s are
invited to attend the second half of each session. Sign up is mandatory prior to the event.
= Attention Grade 12 students!! Have you signed up for this weeks College or University Bound Workshops.
Please go to your google guidance hub classroom to sign up!! Don’t delay!! Sign ups are mandatory!!

Halloween Dance
* Are you ready for the first dance of the school year? On October 26™ from 6 — 9 pm, put on your dancing
shoes for a Halloween themed dance. Pick up your forms outside the office at lunch and pay $5.25 on School
Cash Online so you can participate in this spooky celebration.

Crazy Hair Day
= This Friday the 13%™ is Crazy Hair Day! Show your school spirit by doing a wacky, funky or fancy hair style this
Friday!!

Music Department

= Congratulations to those students who performed at the first Café Talent Night! You were amazing and it was
a great night of fun and performance art!

= QOur next Café Talent Night will be on November 16™ so those of you who did not get a chance to perform this
time around can start to plan!!

= A reminder to all Junior Concert Band and Senior Wind Ensemble members that we have our regular
rehearsals today after school and this evening! All members must attend as we are preparing for our October
Concert!

Soul Food
= Soul Food is meeting on Thursday at lunch in room 146. Join us as we work through the Book of Acts.

Terry Fox
= A big thank you to all those that participated in Thursday’s Terry Fox Run. It was great to see so many of you
join in the fun and raise some money for a great cause!



